
 

 

 

Ambassador Suzuki Pays Farewell Courtesy Call on AUC Deputy Chairperson Mwencha 

 

On 8 September, H.E. Mr. Kazuhiro Suzuki, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Japan to the 

Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia and Permanent Representative of Japan to the African Union, paid 

farewell courtesy call on H.E. Mr. Erastus Mwencha, Deputy Chairperson of the African Union Commission. 

 

Ambassador Suzuki and Deputy Chairperson Mwencha appreciated each other’s efforts to make the 6
th
 Tokyo 

International Conference on African Development (TICAD VI) a great success. Deputy Chairperson 

Mwencha expressed gratitude for Japan’s long-standing commitment to Africa. In his response, Ambassador 

Suzuki reiterated the importance of further cooperation between Japan and the African Union.  

 

Ambassador Suzuki will leave Ethiopia on 15 September. 
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